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Safety Alert! 
 

Residence Hall Burglary  
 

 

Date:            August 2, 2014          
 

 

Incident: Three Residential Hall rooms were burglarized.  
 

Description:  According to the three victims their rooms 

were entered during a period of time when the students were at 

an event on campus between 8:30am and 11:30am on Saturday, 

August 2, 2104. 

 

A cell phone and cash were stolen from unlocked rooms.   

 

Anyone with information is requested to contact Campus Safety 

at 518-580-5567.  You may also report anonymously on our 

TIPS line (518-580-8477). Any information will be kept 

confidential. 

 

 

Safety Tip: ALWAYS LOCK YOUR DOOR and DO NOT 

PROP DOORS.  Most thefts are crimes of opportunity so please 

take steps to limit the opportunity!   


